
 

Space is limited!  
Registration for the Contractor Open House is available 
at www.OhareModernization.org 

On April 22, 2009, City of Chicago aviation officials will 
present details and answer questions about upcoming 
construction projects, including the United Cargo Building 
and railroad relocation bid packages. City of Chicago 
departments will also be on site to assist firms in becoming 
certified to do business with the City.  
 
Don’t miss this opportunity to network with contractors and 
subcontractors of every size and specialty.   

Wednesday, April 22, 2009 
8:00 - 11:00 am  
Fountain Blue Banquets and Conference Center 
2300 Mannheim Road 
Des Plaines, IL 
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O'HARE MODERNIZATION PROGRAM DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION 

Contractor Open House 
April 22, 2009 

Rosemarie S. Andolino 
Acting Commissioner 


